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While I feel the need for a better way to get more efficient and economical energy
into the state I do not think this is is the way. Taking away the views of our
wonderful state and replacing them with towers and more power lines is definitely
not the answer. I fear that if we let Northern Pass continue we will loose what
makes NH great, steal our tourism and our beauty.

Thank you, 

Breane Orf 
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